
 

 

 

 
Málaga, 14th October, 2024 

 
 
 
Official Statement – FIP Platinum Marbella 
 
 
Dear Players, 
 
We would like to inform you that the matches scheduled for tomorrow, October 15th, 2024, are set to begin at 

12 pm. Due to adverse weather conditions forecasted by AEMET in the region, we want to notify all players that 

an alternative plan is in place in case rain prevents the matches from taking place at the official venue, NAC 

Club in Marbella. 

In the event that the weather does not allow to play at NAC, we will utilize the covered facilities at CLUB 

RAQUETAS in Mijas, as we have done in the past two days. The Organizing Committee will announce the final 

decision tomorrow at 8:30 am, with an official statement posted on the FIP website: 

https://www.padelfip.com/en/events/fip-platinum-marbella-2024/?tab=Overview 

There will be dedicated player rest areas, as well as a fully equipped physiotherapy zone and a gym, that have 

been arranged at the alternative covered venue, Raquetas de Mijas. Player transportation from the official hotel 

to the club will remain in place, with priority given to those players with scheduled matches. However, please 

note that player meals and dinners will be served at NAC Club from 12 pm to 4 pm and from 7:30 pm to 11 pm. 

With nothing further to add, we extend our best regards to all participants, 

 

 

FIP Platinum Marbella Organization 

 


